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(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability) 

(Stock code: 2018) 

 
 

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of AAC Technologies Holdings Inc. (the “Company”) 

announces that with effect from 3 September 2024, the Company’s principal place of business 

in Hong Kong has been changed to: 

 
Suite 2601, 26th Floor, One Hennessy, 1 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong.  

 

The Company’s telephone number and facsimile number remain unchanged. 
 

 

On behalf of the Board 

AAC Technologies Holdings Inc. 

Mok Joe Kuen Richard  

Director 

 

 

Hong Kong, 3 September 2024 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Pan Benjamin Zhengmin, Mr. Mok 

Joe Kuen Richard and Ms. Wu Ingrid Chun Yuan, together with three Independent Non-executive 

Directors, namely Mr. Zhang Hongjiang, Mr. Kwok Lam Kwong Larry and Mr. Peng Zhiyuan. 

 


